
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: H.T. Sánchez, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools Interim 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING AND CONTRACT FOR FACILITIES USAGE 
BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND ODESSA COLLEGE 

 
DATE: May 21, 2013          
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding and Contract for Facilities Usage 
agreement between Ector County ISD and Odessa College.  Odessa College will 
provide facilities for up to 100 7th grade AVID students for a three-week period in June 
2013. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the agreement between Ector 
County ISD and Odessa College, as presented. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
H.T. Sánchez, Ed.D.     Carolyn Gonzalez 
Superintendent of Schools Interim    Assistant Superintendent  
        for Curriculum 
 
 


